
17/08/2021 

MR David Hammond 
- 544 Barrenjoey Road RD 
avalon beach NSW 2107 
dhammo@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2021/1164 - 521 Barrenjoey Road BILGOLA BEACH NSW 2107

Dear Council
My family are expressing concern over the proposed DA for 521 Barrenjoey Road. While we 
are not ones to oppose peoples right to build their homes the size and scale of this 
development is unsuitable for the location. The impact on the main arterial road Barrenjoey 
Road will be significantly impacted during construction, and more importantly this bushland is a 
refuge for our local wildlife and is also home to the endangered Asterolasia elegans. We urge 
council to reject the DA in its current form. Thanks David 

Sent: 17/08/2021 2:31:06 PM
Subject: Online Submission


